Dear Parent/Guardian,

Our district has been selected to participate in a statewide survey being conducted by the New Jersey Department of Education, Office of Special Education Programs.

During the first week of May, you will be receiving a survey in the mail from the New Jersey Department of Education, Office of Special Education Programs.

The survey is being sent to you as part of a statewide effort to collect information that will allow the New Jersey Department of Education to enhance special education programs, services and supports improving results for children and families.

When you receive the survey, we strongly encourage you to complete and return it as soon as possible in the pre-paid self-addressed envelope.

There is also an option to complete the survey online and a code is provided for you to do the online survey.

You may have received a survey in the past. We thank you for your support in the past and ask you to again take the time to respond to this second mailing of the survey as we continue to seek parent perspective on parent involvement in our special education programs.

If you have more than one child receiving special education services, you will be receiving more than one survey so that you are able to provide input regarding each child's services.

Your survey responses will remain confidential; you do not need to put your name or the name of your child on the survey.

This survey will provide important information to further efforts on behalf of families and students with disabilities.

Thank you for your support of this important NJDOE project.